Tolland High School Weekly Bulletin 6-4-18

Tolland High School is making a PAWSitive Impact!

WWF

This May, Tolland High School DECA is working to make a PAWSitive impact both in the Tolland community as well as the worldwide community of endangered animals. This campaign

is designed to bring the THS community together in school and wildlife spirit, between the fun-fact pawprints that will be lining the walls to the guest-star appearances of teacher-sponsors on the daily morning announcement broadcast. This school-wide project is organized and led by student representatives from THS DECA. They are supporting the goals of the World Wildlife Foundation to show that even in a small community, we can work together toward making a lasting impact on the global scale.

Interested parties can still donate at the following link: http://wwf.worldwildlife.org/site/TR?px=13389194&fr_id=1751&pg=personal

Let's make a PAWSitive Impact!

THS BAND

The Tolland High School band had the honor of performing the National Anthem at the Hartford Yard Goats on Wednesday, May 30. Andrew Meagher, a senior, threw out an honorary first pitch. Thank you to the Hartford Yard Goats for such an amazing night!



Pictured above: Members of the THS Band perform the National Anthem at Dunkin Donuts Park.



Pictured above: Senior percussionist Andrew Meagher throws at the first pitch at the Yard Goats game.

THS STUDENT RESTAURANT - SPRING 2018

There are still seats available for our Culinary II student's restaurant this Spring. Lunch begins at 10:30 a.m. and costs \$7 per person. If you are interesting in making a reservation, please email Sandy Cimino at scimino@tolland.k12.ct.us. Upcoming menus are as follows:

June 8th

Focaccia Bread
Caesar Salad
Beef Enchiladas
Mexican Rice & Beans
Mascarpone Cheese and Berries Parfait

HARLEM WIZARDS COMMUNITY EVENT - 1/20/2018



Our final expenses are in and we are happy to report that we raised \$12,000. Coming together as a community and having the representation and support from all the PTO's made for a successful community event. This event was able to show every aspect of our community, from High School students who created video and pictures for our Facebook page, to the Boy Scout Troop 15 presenting the Flag Ceremony, to the Madrigals who sang the National Anthem, to the Unified Basketball Team who formed the welcome line for the Harlem Wizards and our teachers for playing. During intermission, the community was treated to a performance by the Dance Team and

witnessed the generosity of 50/50 raffle winner when he donated the proceeds back to the event.

Income: \$16,800 Expenses: \$4,800 Net Profit: \$12,000

If anyone is interested in hosting this event in the future, please reach out to anyone on the Harlem Wizards Committee. We would be happy to share with you the setup and our lessons learned for another event.

Volunteering is the ultimate exercise in democracy. You vote in elections once a year, but when you volunteer, you vote every day about the kind of community you want to live in". ~Author Unknown

Respectfully the Harlem Wizards Committee,

Tricia Byam, Carol Kavanagh, Jackie Kolb, Sheila Leach, Tabitha McKown, Matt Murphy

(tmsptofalcon@gmail.com)

IMPORTANT DATES

June 4 - Class Day

June 5 - An Evening of Excellence Awards Program - 6:30 p.m.

June 7 - Music Concert - 7:00 p.m. - Auditorium

June 15 - Senior Class Night - 6:00 p.m.

June 22 - Commencement Ceremony - 6:00 p.m.